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The Global Youth Letter on Climate Action is a 
call for action from young people globally, directly 
addressing the leaders attending COP26 – the 
26th UN Climate Change Conference, in Glasgow, 
November 2021.  
 

It is the result of a large-scale research exercise between the British Council and not for profit 

social enterprise Catalyst in Communities, who used a mixed methodology approach to garner the 

views, experiences and aspirations of 8,000 young people across 23 countries.   

 

Aiming to be as representative as possible in terms of gender, background, location and socio-

economic status, the research team worked through global COVID-19 restrictions to amplify the 

unheard voice of the climate debate: today’s young people. Research for the report was carried 

out between January and March 2021.  

 

The Global Youth Letter on Climate Action, and accompanying 8,000 Rising campaign, is part of 

the British Council’s The Climate Connection programme, a global platform for dialogue, 

cooperation and action, connecting millions of people through shared solutions to the climate 

crisis.  

 

Read the Global Youth Letter on Climate Action, the research report and join in the 8,000 

Rising campaign here: www.britishcouncil.org/climate-connection/get-involved/global-youth-letter 

 

 

 

Ireland’s young people and climate action  
 

The following letter and accompanying data represent the views and perspectives of young people 

in Ireland.   

 

It is a collective statement of all those who participated in the Global Youth Letter on Climate 

Action research in Ireland and can be used as a starting point for leaders and policy makers to 

understand how to address young people’s concerns in relation to climate change, and how they 

can use this untapped potential in to bring about climate action.    

 

We hope the following letter inspires both young people and decision makers across Ireland and 

beyond to work together to find sustainable solutions to climate action.   
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The Global Youth Letter on Climate Action 
 

The Global Youth Letter on Climate Action was a global research exercise to garner the aims and 

aspirations of 8,000 young people, across 23 countries, about the future of their planet. 

 

The aim was to give a platform to the unheard voice in the climate conversation: young people.  

 

Their contributions were used to create a global call for action, directly addressing the leaders 

attending COP26 – the 26th UN Climate Change Conference, in Glasgow, November 2021. Read 

the Global Youth Letter on Climate Action. 

 

 

Ireland’s young people and the climate challenge  

 

The following messages represent the young people of Ireland’s contribution to the Global Youth 

Letter on Climate Action. 

 

They were gathered from the British Council’s Next Generation research in Ireland and Northern 

Ireland. 

 

Our view on climate change: more than 80 per cent of us are concerned about the increasing 

impact of climate change. 

 

Our sources of information: we rely mainly on Facebook and TV to stay informed about current 

events, so these are effective channels for informing us about environmental issues.   

 

The change we want to see: while we’re optimistic and prepared for the world outside, we also 

think discrimination and prejudice are key challenges for young people, so we want to see 

improved youth engagement initiatives.    

 

 

 


